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Townsend, Erle

From: ariel wannemacher <ariel5903527@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:43 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I do not support the "Advanced Clean Cars II Program ".  

I do not support government banning the public of buying vehicles of their choosing. I'm not opposed to electric 

vehicles,  but I support the free market to determine their effectiveness, and value. 

 

Please work and vote to make Maine more free and not more restricted. 

 

Thank you, Ariel 

Ariel Wannemacher  

10:31 Builders 

207-590-3527 

182 Roque Bluffs Rd. 

Jonesboro, ME 04648 


